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Good Evening Members of the Ad Hoc Committee on Equity and Inclusion,

Thank you for the hard work over this past year to better understand Monrovia's diversity,
equity, and inclusion issues. It is my hope that part of your recommendation will be to create a
permanent DEI commission similar to other California cities coming to terms with their past .
This started as a result of the Black Lives Matter movement, and now we are becoming aware
of the Anti-Asian culture that is taking place, I believe it is important to have this oversight to
hold departments and people accountable. We will need you (or your successors ) to be the
watchdog to ensure all of these suggestions are implemented and maintained. As more people
find their voice, I believe we will hear from other previously oppressed communities. 

Additionally, I do think that part of the commission's goal will be bringing awareness to the
community (I am thinking of the Easter bunnies I see throughout Old Town, but nothing for
Passover, or nothing for Women's History Month, or Black History Month, or the Lunar New
Year). There are so many ways we can celebrate our diversity here in Monrovia, and I would
hate to see them ignored because the committee has been dissolved. This would be a great
opportunity to bring the community together and restructure MAP to encourage discussions
about the historical context of our town. Redlining is one thing, but also our housing prices
have ballooned causing further diversion between those who can afford to live here vs. those
who grew up here. 

Again, thank you for doing the hard work, asking the tough questions, and helping move our
city forward.

Melissa Taylor
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